
Jackson County School 
District  
Office of Operations and Support 

   

September 8, 2025  

To: Jackson County School District Board Members  

From: Chris LeBatard  

Subject: St. Martin Softball Bleachers 

 
I am requesting permission to upgrade the current bleachers at the St. Martin softball field.  We 
would like to replace the current bleachers with a new set that will seat around 180 people per 
side.   
 
 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Chris LeBatard 

Assistant Superintendent of Support 

 
 


